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IPA Hosts Workshop on Promising
Approaches to Address Child Stunting

On December 11th, IPA hosted a workshop to discuss promising approaches and
interventions to address child stunting. This event took place as part of IPA's Consolidation
Research Initiative, which aims to move evidence-based approaches to reduce child stunting
from proof-of-concept to scalable programs and policies. For the workshop, IPA convened a
small group of experts from a range of backgrounds, including academics and
practitioners, to identify and discuss promising evidence-based approaches to prioritize for
future research through the initiative. The workshop focused on approaches that already
have evidence for their effectiveness and explore ways that they can be adapted to new
contexts and implemented at larger scales.
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